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January 25, 1980
Mr. Stanwood R. Morss
RFD 3
Bradford, Massachusetts 01830
Dear Mr. Morss:

I am pleased to confirm your reception of the emissions
of WLYN on 1360 kilohertz for the period 063l to 0658 EST
on January 1, 1980.

The change in call letters from WNSR and WLYN to WLYN and
WLYN-FM respectively became effective December 31, 1979. I agree
with your comment that a change from seperate calls back to a
single call is a bit unusual these days; however the management
decided that the call WNSR (for North Shore Radio) did not
catch on too well with the listening audience. This is understand-

-able when you consider the number of years that these stations
have served the public as WLYN and WLYN-FM.

In answer to your question, I replaced Mr. Levy as Chief
Engineer in November of 19%8, since Mr. Levy was taking a
position maintaining the electronic equiptment used at Graham
Junior College. I do not know where Mr. Levy went when Graham
Junior College folded.

Thank you for your reception report.

Sincerely,
. Y. _Lules
Leo V., Sullivan Jr.

Chief Engineer
WLYN / WLYN=-FM J/
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